
 

 

 

           ATTENTION CAMPERS! :     WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 1st 

Water hydrants at Sites #1 – 25 will be shut off for the season. 

Water hydrants at Sites #26 – 57 will remain on. 

 

All campers are REQUIRED to have heat tape on water lines from 

camper to outside faucet. Our MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT will 

provide cover insulation over the drain back faucet. 

At some point during the upcoming winter season, we will 

experience extremely cold winds that can affect the underside of 

a camper. It is advisable to cover any area that might increase the 

possibility of experiencing frozen water lines. 

 

A friendly reminder from the Phillips County Maintenance Department. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

970-466-0482 


